Planning Policy Team

Brentwood Borough Council
Ingrave Road
BRENTWOOD

CM15 8AY

26 September 2013

Dear Sir or Madam

PLAN FOR 38 DWELLINGS TO THE REAR OF HIGHWOOD CLOSE

I refer to the plan to build 38 dwellings on the above land.

I object very strongly to this plan on the following grounds:

1.

2.

Nl

This will take away parking places which are vital for the residents of
Highwood Close and the adjacent houses and flats.

The Parking is already inadequate and it would be impossible for many of the
residents in St George's Court to park anywhere near the apartments.

. Many of the residents are handicapped and they would have to walk a long

way from their vehicles if they were able to find parking spaces.

On Greenshaw there are at the most two or three spare places at any time.

It would greatly deteriorate the area causing increased traffic and noise. The
exit on to Ongar Road is already difficult at peak times.

I find it difficult to see how so many dwellings could be fitted in to such a
small area.

This is without a doubt one of the worst conceived plans for additional housing in the area.

When is the council going to do something about the eye sore of boarded housing and the
abandoned Peugeot garage on Ingrave Road?
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